Thursday, March 16, 2017 at 4:12:34 PM Pacific Daylight Time

Subject: Re: OPB Job Opportunity - Production Manager

Date: Monday, October 19, 2015 at 9:49:08 AM Pacific Daylight Time
From: Jessica Beer

To: Barbara Allen

Thanks, Barbara. We will pass this along!

Jessica Beer

Administrative Manager

Oregon Media Production Association
503-228-8822 x 1

jessica@ompa.org

"Like" the Oregon Media Production Association (OMPA) on Facebook for periodic news & events notices.

On Fri, Oct 16, 2015 at 2:43 PM, Barbara Allen <ballen@opb.org> wrote:

Hello,

OPB is happy to announce that we have a new career opportunity (see below). Please share this
information with the members of OMPA.

Thank you very much!

Barb

Barbara Allen | HR Coordinator
7140 SW Macadam Avenue | Portland, OR | 97219

503-445-1885 office | 503-445-1859 fax

OPB

Giving voice to the community. Connecting Oregon and its neighbors. llluminating a wider world.

Oregon Public Broadcasting (OPB) seeks Production Manager for NSF Funded
Project
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OPB seeks an experienced Production Manager for a four-part national public TV series
and website. For more information and instructions on how to apply, please visit
http://www.opb.org/about/jobs/. OPB is an Equal Opportunity Employer.
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